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Our sensory garden plans have been finalised this week, with each group taking 

responsibility for a specific area. Next week we will begin to plot out the area and 

start making items.  

In English this week, we have finished and peer critiqued our stories. Next week we 

will be focusing on different clauses within complex sentences before writing non-

chronological reports about Varmints. 

In Maths this week, we have been exploring multiples, factors and prime numbers 

using our increasing knowledge of our times tables. We have all build up the 

confidence to be tested on our tables in front of the class this week too.  

This week we spent an afternoon with Jet class helping them to sort out their 

recycling. It was wonderful to see the two classes working so well together and 

learning from each other about how to look after our planet.  

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Please make sure children read at least five 

times a week and record this in the back of the 

home school book. 

• Complete Mathletics homework. 

• Please practise times tables as often as you 

can at home. 

• Homework share – Wednesday 11th 

October. 
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